
MEMBERSHIP COORDINATOR REPORT 

RMT MEETING 

JANUARY 10, 2021 

 

Activity since the previous RMT meeting: 

 

Attended a December ZOOM membership session by Jen Zucker of Region 11. 

 

Had multiple communications with Rose Straeter of Harmony Roses Chorus regarding the possibility 

of Revitalization status for that chorus.  She and the president received materials I sent to them, will be 

making a decision before the new fiscal year.  Communicated this with Sue, Kim, and Deb. 

 

Have had communications with the DE&I task force for Region 4. Their work slowed during the 

holiday period, but I expect to hear something from them soon. They will be doing a short “spot” on 

their work for the Singing Summit and are working the details out with Kim for time. 

 

Contacted POKY president Janet Gowen about the possibility of Region 4 having access to the POKY 

ZOOM account for an elective class during the Singing Summit (if needed).  She is checking with the 

board and will let me know, but does not anticipate this being a problem. 

 

Currently preparing an elective Membership class for the Singing Summit. 

 

Contacted Board Buddy Choruses—Scioto Valley, Spirit of Evansville, Ohio Heartland—for this 

meeting.  Have not heard from any of them at the time of this report. 

 

Marsha Leistner 

 

 

 

 

 


